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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 9, 1976

Dear Frank:

It was good to get your letter of June 24 and I
welcomed the opportunity to see you again at
the reception in the White House.

On the subject of your letter, I am passing it
on to the Presidential Scheduling Office with
my recommendation. Of course, as I explained,
it is much too early to plan for the President's
schedule in October and it may be some time
before the Scheduling Office can report back
definitely to you.

My congratulations on your having been chosen
to receive for this year the "Outstanding Italian-
American Man of the Year Award".

I send you and Marty my very best wishes.

Sincegrely,
Zf/[<%Zj7

Philip W. Buchen
Counsel to the President

Mr. Frank D. Stella

The F. D. Stella Products Company
7000 Fenkell Avenue

Detroit, Michigan 48238
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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

July 16, 1976

Dear Jaime:

The suggestion you made in your letter of
July 2 concerning a visit to Washington on
September 14, 1976, of the children from
various nations who have been designated
Peacetime Heroes, has been referred to the
Office of Presidential Scheduling. I know
the request will be given careful considera-
tion, and I will let you know as soon as
possible whether a meeting can be arranged
with either the President or Mrs. Ford.
Warmest personal regards to you and

Ana Maria.

Si rely,

) .
Philip{M. Buchen
Counsel to the President

His Excellency

Jaime Alba

Ambassador of Spain

2700 15th Street
Washington, D. C. 20009



Washington, D. C., July 2, 1976

THE AMBASSADOR OF SPAIN

Mr. Philip Buchen
Counselor to the President
The White House
Washington, D. C. 20500
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I have received a letter from Mr. Wenceslao Corral,
the Delegate General for U.S.A. affairs of the "Operation
Plus Ultra" organization, sponsored by Iberia Airlines,
asking for my assistance in procuring an audience with
the President for the sixteen Peacetime Heroe children
who will visit Washington on September 14, 1976.

The enclosed brochure offers background information
of this organization (pages 8 through 12} as well as the
individual story of some of the recipients of the Peacetime
Hero award (pages 3 through 7§.

On the occasion of the American Bicentennial celebration
this group of exemplary children will visit the United
States, accompanied by Red Cross nurses and stewardesses
of Iberia Airlines. The tentative itinerary of their
visit is: two days in New York; a day in Washington; and
a twoeday visit to Disney World in Florida.

Mr. Corral has indicated that he is presently arranging
for the children to meet with the Secretary General of
the United Nations, since they are bearers of a message of
peace and brotherhood which they hope to be able to
personally convey to him. Likewise, they are interested in
meeting with President Ford for the purpose of handing him
a letter which each child will bring on behalf of the
Chief of State of their respective countries congratulating

the President on the occasion of the Bicentennial.
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Page 2.
July 2, 1976
Mr. Philip Buchen

THE AMBASSADOR OF SPAIN

The countries represented by the children this year
are: Spain, Italy, Belgium, Federal Republic of Germany,
Yugoslavia, Egypt, Zaire, Guatemala, Venezuela, and the
United States for the first time.

Upon their return to Europe the children will be
received by His Holiness, Pope Paul 1IV.

Thus, I once again turn to you to request your
gracious assistance in bringing before the President our
interest in his granting these children the privilege of
meeting with him so that they may personally convey their
countries' good wishes,

If you should need any further information please
do not hesitate to call me. I thank you most sincerely
for what you can do to promote further this request in
order that it receive the President's favorable consideration.

With best personal regards, I remain,

Warm Dy e >
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Jaime Alba
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P.S. Given the nature of the visiting group, if the President's
busy schedule should not permit him to receive the
children, perhaps Mrs. Ford could. I leave it to your
discretion.















THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 22, 1976
MEMORANDUM FOR: JAMES CANNON
L-PHILIP BUCHEN
FROM: WILLIAM NICHOLSON (W A/
SUBJECT: Invitation to the President to ajfi‘dress the Illinois

Police Association convention September 12-14
in Springfield ’

The President of this organization mentions that the organization is thought
to be the second largest police organization in the world. How would you
recommend we respond to his invitation? Would you propose this for the
President or for an Administration spokesman?

Thank you.

COMMENTS:







THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 22, 1976

| ' JEANNE DAVIS
MEMORANDUM FOR:  JAMES CANNON
LPHILIP BUCHEN

FROM: WILLIAM NICHOLSON W WA

SUBJECT; Invitation to the President to address International
: Association of Chiefs of Police annual conference
to be held in Miami September 25-30

I would appreciate your comments and recomr?endation on the attached
invitation,

Thank you.

¥

COMMENTS:
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2:35 p.m. Friday, July 23, 1976

Rashid Ahmad called re a letter sent to the President

on July 15 for a meeting with Mirza Nasir Ahmad of
Pakistan.

Nicholson's office did receive the letter and has
forwarded it to the National Security Council (NSC)
for review, etc. I was advised by Nicholson's office

that Mr. Ahmad (Rashid) has a thick folder ——-considered
to be a problem.

I spoke with NSC (Kathy) and was advised that someone
from NSC would be in touch with Ahmad.

Ahmad AD-2-3737




























































